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NARRATIVE AND PICTORIAL REPORT OF ENF CONSTRUCTION 
OF THE RESTAURANT 

 
On the 21st of October, ENF started with the second phase of the construction of the restaurant 
as an income generating project funded by Stichting Mukwano for an amount of UGX 40,412,000. 
The money would cover the second, third and fourth phases of construction for a period of 9 
weeks. These phases included construction of; the super structure, roof structure and 
mechanical, plumbing and electrical works. All the following phases have been completed and 
verified by ENF with some unforeseen overruns of UGX 8.500.000. (please see attached 
accountability in excel). 
 
The remaining phases (5, 6 and 7) are; doors and windows, finishes and external works 
amounting to UGX 50,903,695. These can be completed by the 30th of December if money is 
available. ENF is also humbly requesting Stichting Mukwano to fund the unforeseen overruns of 
UGX 8.500.000 for phases (2,3 and 5). The community is happy with the works are showing 
much interest in renting the premises as soon as possible. The board of ENF is so grateful to 
their friends/ sponsors of Stichting Mukwano for funding this project. May God richly bless you 
 
Below is a pictorial report of the works. 
 

The foundation slab Builders start raising the walls 

 
Raised walls 

 
Builders build up to the beam level 
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Beam level of the eating area 

 
Open eating area 

 
Phiona stands in front of the salon at one of the 
visist 

 
Timber for starting roofing works 

 
Timber and wire mesh for making rood and 
ceiling 

 
Builder roofing the building 
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Roofed structure is complete 

 
Parapet wall ready for plastering works to start 

 
Some of interior electrical works 

 
Outside electricity metre box shell 

 
Back side of the building filled with soil, green 
grass will be planted here. The hole is a 
manhole (with drainage pipe) which will be 
covered. 

 
Levelling of the compound to make the parking 
area at the front of the restaurant 

 

Reported by;Mary Phiona Nalweyiso- Secretary on behalf of ENF 


